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Friday, 9th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have reached the end of a short but extremely busy half term. 

 

This afternoon’s Talent Show was a real treat, as always. Congratulations to the winners – and also to all of those 

who took part in any way. Mrs Sharp tells me that she auditioned over a hundred ‘Acts’ before choosing the final 

fifteen! This shows just how keen the children are to perform and to put themselves forward for a competition that 

is watched by the whole school and then by families at home via the website. We are very proud of them all.  

 

I would like to remind you that the next half term begins on Monday 19th February. Please continue to ensure that 

your children attend regularly and arrive at school promptly at 8.50am every day. This makes such a difference to 

their learning. I look forward to seeing them in their smart school uniforms, and, just as advised in a previous letter, 

I politely ask that you do not send your child to school wearing jewellery other than a watch and small studded ear-

rings if ears are pierced. Watches and ear-rings will always have to be removed for PE lessons, however. The 

safety of all children is our primary concern; also, children are understandably upset when jewellery that is 

expensive or of great sentimental value goes missing in school. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

I do hope that you all have a happy and safe half term holiday. The children have been reminded today of all the 

important messages that staff have taught them in order to stay safe both online and in the real world. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 


